Notice for Extension of Eol Submission Date
(1" Extension)

Reference on Expression of Interest (Eol) (EGMP) dated 1™ September 2023, Published in National
daily Gorkhapatra and dated 19" September 2023 uploaded Eol documents on NEA web Site regarding
the Environment & Social Safeguards Implementation and Monitoring works of Dandakhet — Rahughat
132kV TL Project. Ghorahi — Madichaur 132kV TI. Project. Kohalpur — Nepalgungj 132kV TL Project,
Chobhar —~ Patan 132 kV underground T1. Project & Borang —~ Naubise 220 kV T/L. Projects.

This is also to clarify that the Environment & Social Safeguards Implementation & Monitoring consulting
services will be fully financed by NEA’s own resources.

This is also to inform all the eligible & interested consultancy firms that this Department had extended the
time for submission of Eol for shortlisting of consulting firms for Safeguards Implementation &
Monitoring work of EGMP & EGMP — AF projects up to 4™ October 2023, 12:00 hours. The Eol
documents received by the due date and within the time will be opened at 2.00 PM (NST) on the same
day i.e. at NEA, SSEMD Office. Further claritication on Eol can be obtained from the NEA, SSEMD
during Office hours. The other Terms and Conditions shall remain unchanged.

For Further Information:

NEAPL ELECTRICITY AUTHORITY

(A Government of Nepal Undertaking)

Project Management Directorate

Social Safeguards & Environment Management Department
Matatirtha, Kathmandu

Tel.: +977-1-5902015/5902016, Cell No.: 9841345423
Email: ssemd@nea.org.np




